
Please stop attacking our constitutional rights. This bill will not stop criminals from 
getting their hands on firearms. The only people these bills affect are us law abiding 
citizens. Please oppose SB 941. 
 
 Thank you 
 Wayne Stanley 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 Please, I urge you yo oppose SB 941. This bill will not deter or stop criminals from 
obtaining firearms. All it does is put more restrictions on the law abiding citizens of 
Oregon. Our forefathers guaranteed us rights which you folks are determined to take 
away from us. No more firearms restrictions!  
 
 Wayne Stanley 
 503 949 2426 
 orygunhunter@comcast.net 
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